
  
 

Guidelines for Siblings and Non-Enrolled Children in the Center 
 
 
Shasta Head Start centers are licensed to serve children of the ages designated on 
the center’s license. For this reason, and for the safety of all children, we have 
established the following guidelines: 
 

• When parents bring babies or toddlers into classrooms they are not 
enrolled in, we ask that they hold them or keep them in arm’s reach for 
their own safety. The environment may not be appropriate for infants and 
toddlers and can be dangerous.  

 
• When parents bring older children into classrooms they are not enrolled in, 

we ask that the children stay in the designated waiting area. If one is not 
available, please keep them within arm’s reach. This is for the safety of all 
children. 

 
• Siblings and non-enrolled children should only be present in an SHS 

classroom while the enrolled child is being signed in or signed out.  
 

• Parents with non-enrolled children, attending a parent meeting outside of 
regular class hours, may be provided childcare on-site.  

 
• Parents who are volunteering to help in the classroom need to leave 

siblings at home so they can focus on their child and help the teacher. 
 


